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Letter from Worthy
President

Brothers and Sisters
Installation of officers has been completed and

everyone is adjusting to their position as we begin a
new year here at the Eagles.

Phill’s southern dinner was a great success with over
50 meals served. Way to go Phill. Father’s Day

breakfast also was well attended with around 25
guest attending. Student scholarship program was
also a great success as we were able to give out 9

awards this year at $1000.00 each. Thank you
Carolyn for your help at the High School to present

the awards to the students.
Victor is cooking a Shepard Pie dinner this month

which promises to be great also I will let you know in
next months newsletter how that went.

Keep up the good work everyone things are looking
up.

See you at the Lodge

                                         W.P. Don Elmore



I want to thank everyone for their support as I start my year as

Madam President. We have lots of fun things planned for this year. 

This month, we have our Christmas in July fundraiser with a Salad

Competition, Murder Mystery, Ugly Sweater Contest and all kinds of

auction items. In August we will have a High Tea. Check your calendar

so you don't miss anything.

Phill's Soul food Dinner was a wonderful evening of good food, friends

and music. Thank you to Phill, Vic and others who have volunteered to

cook some amazing Friday meals. Also, a special thank you to those

volunteers who cooked our special Father's Day Breakfast.

                                         Hope to see you soon.

                                               Kathy Warner

Letter from the Madam President

PS. There will also be a Ceramic Painting

Class in August. Watch for a signup

sheet.







Newsletter Submissions? Please send to:Northlincolneagles2576@gmail.com



High Tea
The Nor th  Linco ln  Eagles  Auxi l iary
are  inv i t i ng  you and gues ts  to  a t t end

our  f i rs t  formal  h igh  t ea!  
Kathy Warner, Auxiliary President and Tea

Planner, is enthusiastic about the upcoming
event. “We hope to have members meet and

visit over tea to build a community of
supportive and encouraging women. And what
better way to do it than over tea and treats!”

You can get involved in this fun event by
signing up to be a table hostess for 4-6 guests.
Table Hostesses will create a tea table with a
centerpiece and all the tea settings. What a
great opportunity to dust of your grandma’s

best china or chinet!
The Eagle ’ s  Formal  High Tea i s  p lanned for

Sa turday,  Augus t  9 th  from 1-4pm. The cos t  i s  $10 and
de ta i l s  for  RSVP, Hos tess  S ign  Up and game p lans
wi l l  be  pos t ed.  Look for  pr izes  for  Bes t  Tea Hat,

Bes t  Table  Decor  and more.




